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           CC Betty Simpson 

Spring Greetings, fellow MD 39 Lions! 
 
You will find helpful MD39 convention information in this 
quarterly issue of our newsletter. This convention information 
will also be emailed by our MD secretary to all MD club 
Presidents and secretaries later this week. Please, share the 
information with all your club members.  
Here are some helpful convention tips: 
 

• Early Registration Deadline- April 14  

     Final Guaranteed Registration Deadline-April 17 

• Convention Service Projects- We will feature two, hands-on service activities 
during the convention. Any Lions/Clubs bringing a new, standard-size pillow 
and pillowcase will be able to write a positive message on the inside edge of 
the pillowcase with a Sharpie which will be supplied. (Message example- 
Wishing you pleasant dreams.) Secondly, we will be putting together hygiene 
kits at the convention. A list of suggested travel-size items for the kits is 
included in this newsletter.  

• Lions/clubs are also welcome to bring/donate any of the additional, shelter 
“Wish List” items listed in the Service Project article. Both the hands-on 
project items and Wish List items will be divided between 39E and 39W for 
distribution. Please, email PCC Joyce Saunders at bobjoy17@msn.com to let 
her know what you or your club will be bringing. Thank you! “We Serve”  

• There will be some convention ballot items we will be voting on during the 
convention. Please, review the voting information article. (In addition, there 
will also be an Envision trustees’ ballot.) 

• Check out the tentative convention agenda 

 
Thank you, for being an important part of our Multiple District 39, Lion “family” and 
serving your communities! 
 

My Warm Regards, 
Lion Council Chair Betty 

gma1850@hotmail.com 

H 1-208-549-0299 

C/Text 1-208-550-0691 
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Convention Registration 
 

  

 

Download Registration forn   
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"Tentative MD 39 Convention Agenda." 
  
  

  

 



 

 

  
 

 

Download Convention Agenda  
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Convention Information 

  
 

 

  

  
 

 

Download 39MD Convention-brief information  
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Additional Convention Information 
 

April 17, 2025 - this is the last day registration will be taken with a 
guarantee, anything received after this date will have to be confirmed by 
the hotel and convention committee. 
 
Please note that the agenda is tentative as we are a month away from 
convention and times may change. 
 
Hands on Service Project – We will be supporting the WCA-Boise, 
Family Services Alliance of SE Idaho and Ruth House, Idaho Falls 
Women’s Shelter. We are asking clubs to bring items to support these 
amazing organizations in our communities. Please let Joyce Saunders, 
bobjoy17@msn.com, know what you or club will be bringing. 
 
Hygiene Kits: Quart Ziploc Bags, Travel size: Shampoo, Conditioner, 
Soap, Toothbrush, Toothpaste, Small Comb, Thin Washcloth (all of 
these items need to fit in quart bag). 
 
Donation items: Standard Pillow & Pillowcase, Alarm Clocks, Surge 
Protectors, Adult & Teen Underwear, Feminine Hygiene products, 
snacks: granola bars, fruit snacks, fruit cups, cheese and cracker 
packets. 
  
Pin Trading Table – Does your club or members have any extra pins 
sitting around that you don’t know what to do with? This is your 
opportunity to share these with other Lions and raise money to help 
support the convention next year. Each club may bring 10 pins to place 
on the table. We will be asking members to make a donation to take a 
pin. 
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Down Load MD39 Voting Convention Information  
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Sun Valley Obit - Information Request 

 
Lions, 
 
We will be holding a memorial service at the MD 39 Lions Convention, May 3, 
2025.  Please send me information about any Lions who pass away this 
year.  We would like to honor all who may have been Lions prior to their 
passing, but not a current Lion. It would be great if you have a picture, or an 
obituary.  
 
Please include: Name of Lion 

                            Birth date and death date 

                            Lions Club name 

                            How many years a Lion 

                            Offices held, passion, hobby 

  
Please send this as soon as possible. Please send by April 29th, 2025 to: 
 
Joyce Saunders 
Bobjoy17@msn.com 

307-884-6262 

713 Alpine Way #7285 

Star Valley Ranch, WY 83127 

  
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

39E DG Lisa 

  
  

Hello Lions of 39W, 
 
I just wanted to send a quick note and say “Thank you” to 
all the Lions who made the journey to Idaho Falls and 
West Yellowstone to be with the 39E Lions for our 
Convention. Also there were Lions who made donations, 
Thank you to those Lions also. I felt that our Convention 
was a success and I hope that those in attendance 
enjoyed it. I really appreciate the support and the fun you 
all bring with you. 

 
Thank you again, see you in Sun Valley! 
Lisa Allen 

District Governor 39E 

  

 

  
 

 

mailto:Bobjoy17@msn.com


 
    39W DG John 

   Our Big Picture! 
 
Most of you know by now that Lions International's on-
going "Mission 1.5" has a core goal to increase global 
membership to 1.5 (or more) members. Multiple District 
39 leaders have, over the past year, joined programs 
designed to meet this goal in the United States. 
 
In 39W, I am working with future District Governors Peggy Hess, Lisa Gier, 
Marie Virden and other leaders to establish an action plan with 
specific goals. 39W currently includes 30 clubs and 900 members. Mountain 
Home, under the leadership of President Bryan Straw, has experienced 
phenomenal growth this year with over two dozen new members! Along with 
their friendly competitors, President Dennis Burks' Boise Bench, they 
demonstrate that they know how to attract new members who have new 
perspectives, new skills and new ideas. Both Mountain Home and Boise Bench 
currently have more than 80 members. Other clubs from Declo to Emmett 
provide inspiring examples of how each club and community has unique 
challenges and unique opportunities to serve. 
 
We can leverage the ideas and programs from 39W, our friends in 39E led by 
Lisa Allen and Paula Thomas, and Lions International to reach our goals. Over 
the next four years, 39W will:increase: 

• membership from 900 to 1250  
• number of clubs from 30 to 42 

We can achieve these goals. Collaboration between clubs and districts is 
essential, but I have every faith that Peggy, Lisa, Marie and other leaders will 
turn these goals into reality!   
 
If you have ideas or want to hear some, please reach out to me anytime at 
(208)869-8007. 
 
Thanks for all you do, 
John Hand 

District Governor (39W) 

 

  

  
 

 

 

 
 
 



MD Marketing  
 

YouTube, Love it and use it!!!  MD39 Marketing Thoughts by 
Lion Curt 
 
The third installment of the Growth workshop brought up the 
use of YouTube as a recruitment tool and a great way to share 
information about Lions Club and your club. The session 
covered a couple of channels that are chock full of very useful 
information.  
 

LCI YouTube Channel 
 
This channel has Lions shorts, videos submitted by various clubs and districts, a tribute 
to President Jimmy Carter and the History of Lions among other subjects. A great 
recruiting tool and information for your members 

Follow the link below 

 
Lions International - YouTube 

 
U. S. Lions Rock YouTube 

 
This channel has some inspirational and fun and of course information loaded 
videos. Some of the topics are: It’s Time to Grow, Start a Club, Recruiting Tips and 
Tricks, and Rock Star Inspiration. Even the Growth Workshop Training series is 
included, if you missed it. 
Follow the link below. 
 
US Lions Rock - YouTube 

 
Marketing Multiple District 39 YouTube Channel 
There are several videos locally produced covering vision and hearing screening, 
Envision, and the Benefits of Joining Lions.  If your club has any videos that you would 
like send me, I will include them on the MD39 site. I can be reached at 
lionsmd39marketing@gmail.com 

Follow the link below 

 
Marketing Multiple District 39 - YouTube 

 
Club YouTube Channels 
Some clubs have their own YouTube channels covering club activities and other topics 
of interest to the members, I would encourage any club to set up a channel and post 
videos on social media to promote your club. One that comes to mind is the Boise 
Bench Lions Channel at boisebench lions - YouTube 
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Training For New Officers 

 
Lions Clubs Officers,  
  
Do you have your officers for 2025-2026? 
Time to hold elections and enter them into the Lions Portal. 
  
Would you please attend a zoom officer training? 
Join me: MD 39 GLT  Joyce Saunders   (bobjoy17@msn.com) 
Plan for one hour: a few basics then questions and answers. 
Presidents and Vice Presidents; April 2, 2025, 7:00 pm. 
Secretary: April 30, 2025, 7:00 pm 
Treasurer: May 22, 2025, 7:00 pm 
  
I will be sending out a zoom link prior to the meeting. If you don’t get one, email me 
and I will send it to you. 

  
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

Patriotism Essay 

 
MD39 patriotism essay contest. The theme this year is “Celebrating America’s 
Beauty”.  Club winners should be sent to the District Chair by March 21st. Then the 
three winners of each grade level will be sent to MD39 Chair, Bob Saunders, by April 
5th.  First place winners of each grade level will be invited to attend the MD39 
Convention in Sun Valley, May 3rd to read their essay’s.   

  
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

Newsletter Information 

 
This newsletter is an excellent way to share information. Anybody can send in 
an article! Do you have an up-coming event, a service project you are 
passionate about, just completed a fun project or just want to share an Idea? 
Well send us the information! and we will include it in the next Newsletter. 
Send us a couple of pictures to go with it to add to the impact.   
  
The deadline for submission of your newsletter article is the 20th of the 
month.  
  
Articles need to be in a Word document or similar text file. Try to make your 
articles concise and limit the number of photos to two (2). 

mailto:bobjoy17@msn.com


*Please make sure you have a release from a parent or guardian for any 
pictures that include children.  
Email your articles for the newsletter to md39newsletter@gmail.com.  
 
Feel free to call, email or text if you have any questions 

  
 

 

Your Newsletter Team 
 
Lions Rose Jensen & Billie Wood 
md39newsletter@gmail.com 
Billie 214-784-3217 
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You are receiving this MD 39 District email because you are a club president or secretary, zone chair, cabinet member, have held an 
office in the past, or you are a Lion! 
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